
Don’t forget to “Spring  

Forward” and set your clocks an 

hour ahead for  

Daylight Savings Time. 

March 10, 2024 

After hours contacts: 

Carrie Roecks 509-270-3310   

Dave Thompson 509-291-4716 x3 
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IT’S ALMOST TIME TO UNPACK YOUR OUTSIDE WATER METERS  

Public Works will start reading outdoor water meters in April. If you have an outside meter 

and do not, yet, have an automatic Kamstrup meter, please be sure to have it  unpacked no 

later than 04/15/2024. If you are unsure if you have an auto-reader, or if you need assistance,  

contact Town Hall as soon as possible.  

LINC Mobile Library (free with library card) - 217 S 1st 

Street - 2nd Thursday of the month 1:30-2:30pm 

 

Senior Lunches (donation optional) - 138 S River Street 

Fridays 11am- 1pm 

As a reminder, burning for any purpose other than a         

recreational fire pit is not permitted in Rockford 

Town limits at any time. This is a regulation imposed 

by the Spokane  Regional Clean Air Agency. If you 

see someone violating this burning restriction, 

please call 509-477-4727 to report it. 

Bittersweet news from our neighbors at Rockford Auto: 
“NAPA IS MOVING!!! 

Rockford Auto is excited to announce that, in March, our Parts Department will 
be moving from its current location to Seehorn Tire in Fairfield, just 5.7 miles 

(an 8 minute drive) away.  
What does this mean for the Rockford location, you may ask? The space that 

our NAPA store currently occupies will become more bays which will allow us to 
assist our community with less wait times and more technicians. Tire store    

operations will continue as is, the floor plan will just be different.  
We want to thank our community for your support over the years and we 

look forward to seeing you at the new space!” 


